
 
 

Moku O Keawe Vision 

 

 To promote participation in a quality program that provides a positive and safe athletic 

environment through a variety of developmental and competitive opportunities for junior players 

of all ages, skill levels, and diverse groups.  

 

Moku O Keawe Mission  

 

The Moku O Keawe Region (MOK) is a member of the United States Volleyball Association 

(USAV). USAV is the national governing body for the sport of volleyball in the United States 

and is recognized by the Federation International de Volleyball (FIVB) and the United States 

Olympic Committee (USOC). The mission of USAV is to be the world leader in volleyball.  

 

• Develop, standardize, and coordinate volleyball activities on the local level.  

• Development of players, coaches, and officials on the local level.  

• Provide an opportunity for members to participate and improve their volleyball skills.  

• Provide a competitive, safe, and healthy environment for members to compete in the    

sport of volleyball.  

• Stimulate participation and growth at all levels of play.  

• Increase communication among members concerning volleyball.  

 

USAV and Moku O Keawe are committed to offering a safe competitive environment, and to 

protecting the mental and physical health of our participants. We are actively engaged in the US 

SafeSport program and are strict adherents to its principles. Every adult over the age of eighteen 

working with MOK-USAV junior players must be cleared through a comprehensive background 

check and must be SafeSport Certified annually. The MOK registers and certifies participants 

solely under the auspices of USA-Volleyball and offers all its competitions in full compliance 

with all USAV doctrines and regulations. The MOK recognizes and adopts (for purposes of 

RVA activities and privileges) any penalties imposed by the USA Volleyball Ethics & Eligibility 

Committee. 

 

As a member of USAV, the Region has adopted USAV’s mission statement and goals. The 

Executive Committee/Board of Directors of the Region has committed its efforts to the 

maintenance of the mission statement and achievement of its goals. 

 
 


